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I am writing in support of LD 586. It is crucial that the state of Maine has 
scientifically structured regulations and enforces those regulations to stop polluting 
technologies in aquaculture. Our Maine seacoast is a fragile ecosystem that must be 
protected from polluting discharges. Thank you.


